SB 569 is about establishiing an upper a management program to dispurse $4million in State Grant Funds
to qualified nonprofit and community-based organiations.

It’s about establishing a DEI program, developing criteria for qualifying a organization to receive a grant.
The Organization will teach methods of DEI to recipients of the grant so they will be able to become
qualified as to how they used the money and how successful they were. In order to be considered as a
recipent, you must be black, hispanic, asian and other (something else).The whole success of this

program hinges on the certification of recipients by the Certification Office for Business Inclusion and
Diversity as minority-owned business.

My question is how much will be issued over the $4Million for Administrative cost?

| oppose this because of the discrimination aspect of this whole bill and the vagness of the overall
management.



